
MEMORANDUM 

To: Historic and Architectural Preservation Board 

From: Harry Klinkhamer, Historical Resources Manager 

Date: April 14, 2025 

Re: 2025 Legacy Award Nominees 

   

This year, the Historical Resources Division and the City of Venice solicited nominations from the public 
for the revised Legacy Awards program.  Only one nomination was received. 

The board was asked to approve the one nomination or reopen the request for nominees.  Staff seek 
direction on which action the board wishes to pursue.  Attached are the guidelines and a list of past 
winners. 


